

Warrington Road, Goose Green, Wigan, Lancashire WN3 65B

Tel: 01942 243068 Fax: 01942 826748

Web: www.stpaulswigan.org.uk

Headteacher: Mrs A E Jackson, B.A. (Hons), PGCE, NPQH

1 November 2017

PRIVATE AND CONFIDENTIAL

His Royal Highness The Prince of Wales Clarence House London SW1A 1BA

Dear Sir,

The children and staff of St Paul's C E Primary School would like to share with Your Royal Highness the work the children undertake in school to encourage both re-cycling, and a greater understanding of the impact on the planet by the behaviours of us all. We understand that Your Royal Highness also has a very real interest in ensuring that sustainability, looking after the planet and its resources and producing locally grown, and home grown produce.

The children of the ECO Group, have created some art work to show the many ways in school they educate others and themselves in this important subject and they would like to present this to Your Royal Highness, and we hope Your Royal Highness enjoys seeing our work. The children made a Bengal Tiger and cub from milk bottle cartons and re-cycled cardboard to both prevent these items going to land fill and to raise awareness that discarded items and items going to landfill adversely affect the planet and all life on earth. The children have recently been awarded their fifth green flag and are rightly very proud of this achievement.

The children and staff of St Paul's C E Primary School, would like to thank Your Royal Highness for the continued work you do to raise the public profile of this very important work.

Yours faithfully

Mrs A E Jackson

Headteacher

On behalf of the Children and Staff of St Paul's C E Primary School

ENC

















